
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the date approaches for the Year 6 Shugborough residential trip from the 20th September 2017 – 22nd 
September 2017 please can be remind all parents that the final balance will be required by the 13th 
September 2017. Without this payment in full by this date the trip may not be able to go ahead.  The 
final balance is £97.20 for those who haven’t used the instalment plan; for those who have paid 
instalments please ask at the office if you are unsure on the amount remaining for your child. Please see 
below a reminder of the list of items your child will need to bring with them.  

 Single Duvet Cover  

 Pillow Case  

 Underwear x 6  

 Socks including full length for walking x 4  

 T Shirts x 3  

 Trousers / Tracksuit Bottoms x 3 (please avoid jeans) 

 Warm Jumper / Sweatshirt x 2  

 Outdoor Trainers / Walking Boots x 1  

 Indoor Trainers x 1  

 Wellingtons x 1 

 Waterproof Coat x 1  

 Nightwear x 1  

 Slippers (optional) 

 Swimwear or shorts/T-shirt for water activities x 1  

 Hat, Gloves, Scarf or sun hat , sun cream – weather dependant  

 Wash Kit – shower gel, shampoo, toothpaste, toothbrush, hairbrush, flannel  

 Towel x 2  

 Torch 

 Water Bottle (plastic refillable)  

 Spare plastic bag  
 
Any medication that is required please can you inform the office prior to the trip and forms will need to 
be completed. Miss Stubbs will be available to speak with any parents to answer any further queries on 
the meet the teacher afternoon – Wednesday 13th September 2017. If you are unable to make this time 
and do have further queries please contact the office who will arrange this.  

Yours Sincerely  

  

Miss Stubbs 
Deputy Headteacher 


